
“YEAR OF YOUTHFULNESS” 

 
 
Further to my circular memorandum No. PS: 17/6 dated 23rd July 1985 please 

inform that there is no existing panel of medical practitioner in Canada of which the 
Guyana high commission could nominate a doctor to render medical assistance to 
Guyana   Public Servants who may fall ill while in Canada. However, theses public 
servants are still required to observe the procedures set out in the circular No. 4/1972 
dated 1972-03-01. 
 
2.  The above information is intended for those officers in personnel unit who are 
responsible for matters relating to leave and who would normally be required to check the 
names on the panel for verification of medical certificates.   
 
 

J. Mc Curdy, 
For Permanent Secretary, 
PUBLIC SERVICE MINISTRY. 
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PUBLIC SERVICE MINISTRY CIRCULAR MEMORANDUM REFERENCE NO. PS: 17/6 
 
 
 
FROM:   Permanent Secretary, 
    Public Service Ministry. 
 
TO:       All Permanent Secretaries, 
   Heads of Departments and  
              Regional Executive Officers. 
    
 
DATE:   1985-08-28 
 

SUBJECT: 
Extension on Overseas Leave on 

 Medical Grounds-Panel of Medical 
 Practitioners in Canada 
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